Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: April 11, 2017, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: Hilton University of Florida, 1714 SW 34th Street, Gainesville, Florida 32607
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend a Public Open House for the North I-75 Master Plan. The study evaluates improvements to I-75 and major north-south corridors parallel to I-75, such as US 41, (located to the west), US 301and US 441 (located to the east), in their ability to provide traffic relief to I-75.
You can attend anytime between 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. to review the exhibits and talk to FDOT staff.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

Para información en español, por favor de comunicarse con Vladimir Majano al (850)414-4823 o por correo electrónico: vladimir.majano@dot.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Huiwei Shen, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, 605 Suwannee Street, MS 19, Tallahassee, FL 32399, phone: (850)414-4911, email: huiwei.shen@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Huiwei Shen, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, 605 Suwannee Street, MS 19, Tallahassee, FL 32399, phone: (850)414-4911, email huiwei.shen@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
